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DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, presiaé%wgéum

DATE: February 14, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0027
Planned Unit Development — Tide Point

e

The Baltimore Development Corporation is pleased to support City Council Bill No. 08-
0027 which calls for changing the zoning for the properties known as, 1134 Hull Street, 1116
Hull Street, 1450 Beason Street, and 1100 Haubert Street to the R-8 Zoning District and 1000-
1050 Hull Street to the B-2-3 Zoning District. This request is in keeping with the Locust Point

o

ee: Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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